
Scheduling Order of
Court

On  January  16,  2024,  upon
consideration of the foregoing
Petition for Private Sale of Real
Estate,  it  is  hereby  ordered
and decreed that a hearing be
held  on  said  petition  of
February 23, 2024 at 9:45 a.m.
before the Motions Judge of
the  Civil  Division,  Court  of
Common  Pleas,  Allegheny
County, Pennsylvania in court
room  703,  7th  floor  City
County Building, 414 Grant St,
Pittsburgh, PA 15219. This sale
of real estate is by the Board
of Directors of Woodland Hills
School  District  in  Edgewood
Borough and designated in the
registry  office  of  Allegheny
County as Block/Lot number
177-D-274.


